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Anna Trunnell 
Superintendent 

211 Ridgway Ave 
Santa Rosa, CA 95401 

Ph: (707) 890-3900 ext. 80101 
Fax : (707) 890-3780 

E-mail: atrunnell@srcs.k12.ca.us 

 
 
March 30, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant:  
 
Thank you for your interest and willingness to serve on the Governing Board of the Santa 
Rosa City Schools. Please complete the enclosed application so that the Board can make their 
selection as carefully and objectively as possible.  Click HERE for a link to the Trustee Area 
Information. 
 
Regular Board meetings are held the second and fourth Wednesdays of each month, with 
occasional special meetings called. Some personal time is required individually for study and 
growth, such as attending district, state, and/or national meetings. If you have any questions 
about what being a member of the School Board might require of you in terms of additional 
time and responsibility, please contact me or any Board member.  
 
Please return the enclosed application by 4:00 p.m. on April 20, 2023, to Melanie Martin in 
the Superintendent’s Office at 211 Ridgway Avenue, Santa Rosa. When all forms are 
submitted, the Board will review the applications and then interview the candidates at the 
May 10th Regular Board Meeting. Once that takes place, a final selection will be made.  
 
Thank you again for your interest.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Anna Trunnell 
Superintendent 

https://www.srcschools.org/Page/3235

